The Capital Region Housing Collaborative Continuum of Care (CRHC-CoC) Announces A Funding Opportunity for FY21-22 HUD ESG & MSHDA ESG grant activities for Ingham County
The HUD Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) provides funding to public and non-profit agencies for homeless emergency shelter, essential services related to operating shelters, street outreach to homeless persons, and homelessness prevention and rapid re-housing assistance. For FY21-22, these two applications have been merged into ONE application for both City and MSHDA ESG funding for the Ingham County CoC. Two budgets will be required, one for each entity. The application and budget documents will be available on the CRHC website on 4/7/21 at: www.capitalregionhousing.org
Applications will be due Tuesday, April 20th by 5:00 p.m. Please see the Application timeline for all relevant deadlines posted on the CRHC website. 
The following program activities and allocation amounts were approved by the CoC Board for the City Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) for the period of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022.
Street Outreach $5,233
Homeless Prevention – Legal mediation services - $52,332
Shelter Operations $99,430
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Funds to support the CoC administration/data systems are designated by the CoC Board to specific agencies as follows: 
City of Lansing - Homeless Management Information System ($5,233) and Admin ($12,211) (Grant Collaborative Applicant)
Total ESG allocation - $174,439

Those applying for MSHDA ESG funds must also complete this same application and complete the MSHDA budget form. MSHDA Program Activities and Allocations for the period of October 1, 2021 through September 30, 2022 are tentatively estimated as follows: (Subject to change upon release of the MSHDA NOFA scheduled for mid-May/early June, allocations to be reviewed and finalized by the CoC Board.)
Street Outreach $21,137
Shelter Operations $143,428
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Funds to support the CoC HARA/administration/data systems are designated by the CoC Board to for services as follows: 
HARA – Housing Assessment and Resource Agency – Holy Cross Services for Homeless Prevention ($129,338) and Rapid Rehousing ($159,030)
City of Lansing - Homeless Management Information System ($15,099) and administration ($35,228).  
Total Estimated MSHDA allocation - $503,260
COMPLETED APPLICATIONS ARE DUE TO THE CRHC COORDINATOR BY 5pm ON TUESDAY, APRIL 20, 2021. 
 Please see the following website for HUD ESG Regulations and Grant Guidelines:
 https://www.hudexchange.info/programs/esg/ 
 For additional information, please contact Katrina Urista or Toni Young at the City of Lansing, HRCS Department – 517.483.4477.
